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NO RE-ASSESSMENT / RETEST FOR  

THE NEXT ASSESSMENT CYCLE 

 

Dear Parents,  

1. As shared earlier, we commence the next assessment cycle for the 

entire school from Monday, 12 Sept 2022 onwards. The same for most 

classes will continue till 28 Sept 2022. Kindly note that NO 

REASSESSMENT / RETEST will be taken for any student for this 

assessment cycle.  

2. The Autumn break commences from 01 Oct 2022 to 09 Oct 2022. All 

leave / holidays / family vacations may be strictly planned during the autumn 

break.  

3. We have started receiving leave requests from parents who wish to 

travel during school working days. The school is not granting any student 

leave during the period of Aug & Sept 2022. We understand if your ward is 

unwell during the assessment cycle. Appropriate measures will be taken in 

such a situation.  

4. We wish to clarify that the month of Oct 2022 has numerous festivals 

and related holidays. It will not be feasible to conduct a re-assessment.   

 

Best regards 

NCS- Goa 


